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Parish Team 
Fr. Tom Fitzpatrick:      Tel:  700883 / 087 2720187 
Canon Reuben Butler:  Tel:  368433 
Mary Power:                   Parish Secretary 

 

Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
Bernadette Glynn:                             Carrigerry   

The Most Holy Trinity 

15th June 

Newmarket 
Sat 14th   7.30pm Noel O’Leary, Dublin & late of Ballycar, Month’s Memory 
    Angela and Pakie O’Brien, Glenaifreann 
    Tom Costello, Fenloe 
    Martin and Johanna Hillary, Kilnasoolagh Park 
    Teresa McInerney, Carrigoran 
Sun 15th 11.00am Michael and Annie Keane, Ballygireen 

Mon 16th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 17th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Wed 18h 10.00am Daily Mass 
Thur 19th 10.00am   Daily Mass  
    7.00pm Dr Joseph and Bridget Bell nee Burke 
Fri 20th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Sat 21st   7.30pm Kathleen Frawley, Kilnasoolagh Pk 
    Mike Enright, Glencora 
    Anthony O’Loughlin, Kilnasoolagh Pk 
Sun 22nd 11.00am Michael McNamara, Carnakilla 
    Bridget and Anna Grogan, Kilnasoolagh  
     
Wells 
Sat 14th   6.30pm Weekend Mass  
Sun 15th 10.00am Sunday Mass  
Sat 21st   6.30pm Peter and John Hayes, Hill Rd & deceased members of the family  
Sun 22nd 10.00am Sunday Mass  
 
Carrigerry  
Sun   15th 9.00am The Moylan Family, Cahertigue 
Sun 22nd 9.00am Denis and Mary Ellen Henchy, Rineanna & deceased family members 
    Josie and Paddy Considine, Carhue and their daughter Bridget 

Corpus Christi Procession 

The Corpus Christi procession 
will take place after the 
7.30pm Mass next  
Saturday evening June 14th in  
Newmarket. The procession 
starts in the church  

School Uniforms 
 

Commanes’s is now taking 
orders for school uniforms 
for Scoil na Maighdine 
Mhuire and Clonmoney 
Schools. Tel: Mary on 061 
368464 or call in to the 
shop 

Aware Depression Support Group meets: Ennis– Tuesdays at 8pm, 

Day Hospital Gort Road. Aware Support Groups are free to attend,  
no referral necessary. www.aware.ie 

Our local Special 
Olympians Róisín and 
Hannah are in action 
this weekend and we 
wish them the best of 
luck.  

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock:    
  
The annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to 
Knock this year will take place on Sunday 
6th July, sharing with Ferns as we have in 
previous years.  See separate email for 
transport details for parishes in the 
Clare / Limerick area . 

Lough Derg:  God’s healing grace is experienced on 
Lough Derg in an intensity seldom encountered else-
where; through spiritual exercise, companionship of 
fellow pilgrims and the sheer holiness of the place. 
Daily boats to the Island from 10.30am until 3:00pm 
7 days a week until 13th August. No booking neces-
sary.  For further information contact Maureen or 
Sharon 071 9861518   email:info@loughderg.org 
 

Cashel & Emly Diocesan Three Day Pilgrimage 
27th – 29th June.  Contact Fr Martin Murphy 086 
3868877.     
Kerry / Lough Derg return bus service contact Tim 
fitzpatricksoflistowel@eircom.net  Tel: 068 21707 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Bingo this week  
Wednesday Night 8.30pm Sharp.  
Jackpot is now  a Wopping €2,800 

 
Just a reminder Tickets are now available for the Community 
Night on July 2nd for Emergency Repairs that need to be carried 
out in the Community Centre. We urgently need you support for 
this to be a success. For Further information or to see how you can 
help. Contact 087  7761882     

***** 

Maryvale Certificate in Catechesis 

The Maryvale Certificate in Catechesis (MCC) course is a two year, part-
time, distance-learning course which is modular in design, covering the 
key areas necessary for adults seeking to deepen their faith knowledge, as 
well as those looking for formation to equip them to deliver catechesis in 
parishes, schools and families. MCC is delivered at Maryvale in England 
but also in many other centres including in Ireland in Dublin  and Cork  
You will study at home, at your own pace, using course books specially 
written for the purpose. This enables study to be integrated with daily life 
making the course accessible to people with busy lives and work or fam-
ily commitments. Each year there are 6 course books, with 6 assignments 
to write and 3 Study Days and a Retreat Day to encourage and support 
you. The cost per annum is £700 
The course will begin again on Saturday 11th  October 2014  with a 
Study day from 10am-4pm in the Avila Carmelite Centre,                  
Bloomfield Avenue, Morehampton Road, Dublin 4 
If you are interested please contact – mcc@maryvale.ac.uk 
or 0044 121 3608118 or check out Maryvale’s website for 
more information – www.maryvale.ac.uk 

NEWMARKET-ON-FERGUS GAA CLUB LOTTO RESULTS 
-13-16-24-26:   NO Jackpot Winner 
€30 :Terry Ferguson/John O Loughlin/Dylan Howard/Jack Keane/PJ Mc 
Mahon  
NEXT DRAW:- Weavers 15th  June  Jackpot €4100.00 

**** 
Newmarket Celtic Draw 
James Cusack  €500.00 / Trevor O’Donnell   €100.00 
Claire Cusack  €100.00 /  Mark Donlon          €100.00 
Aidan Keane    €100.00 /  Jim O’Neill            €100.00 

**** 
TIDY TOWNS NOTICE 
Thank you to all the volunteers who have given their time and 
effort in helping to improve our village. 
There has been a lot of good work done but there is a lot more to 
do. A general meeting will be held this Tuesday evening 17th 
June at 8pm in the Community Hall (opposite the butchers) 
We will be discussing the schedule of works for the coming 
weeks and your attendance would be appreciated 

Don't be an observer any more, this is your village,  
get involved today.! 

**** 
 

‘Childhood Obesity: Food for thought’  
Sylvia Murphy Tighe will present  ‘Childhood Obesity: Food for 
thought’ on Tuesday 17th June at 7.30pm at Scoil na Maighdine 
Mhuire.  Sylvia will present some facts about childhood obesity 
and an overview of the associated risks. She will present the evi-
dence base surrounding preventive strategies for preventing child-
hood obesity. This interactive talk will give parents an opportu-
nity to consider: 
•       Children’s dietary intake 
•       Benefits & recommendations for physical activity 
•       Suggestions and tips for healthy lunches and snacks 
•       Nutritional food labeling 
All are welcome to this free event. Especially suitable for parents, 
guardians, care givers and grandparents of school going children. 

**** 
 

Malin to Mizen Trek  
"Amy McGarvey and Esther O'Kane are undertaking a trek on horseback 
from Malin head to Mizen head starting on the 15th of June, raising 
money for the Donegal Hospice, Forgotten Horses Ireland and Animal 
Haven Animal Rescue. We will be passing though the local areas on 
Wednesday 18th of June, doing a bucket collection through the towns 
and would greatly appreciate your support. 
Gort - 2.00 - 2.30pm / Crusheen - 3.00 - 3.30pm  / Ennis - 3.50 - 4.30pm 
Newmarket on Fergus - 5.00 - 5.30pm/ Shannon - 5.45 - 6.15pm 

**** 
Eve of Fair Family Fun Day: 
Sunday June 22nd: 3pm: Vintage Drive :  4pm:Donkey Derby/Fun Tug 
of war/sheaf throwing/family entertainment-fun for all ages 
 9pm: The day before the fair traditional singing session in Duggan's Pub.  
Monday June 23rd: Spancilhill Fair 2014 

**** 
Clare Archaeological & Historical Society on the one thousandth anni-
versary of the Battle of Clontarf and in commemoration of the achieve-
ments of the O'Brien's of Thomond a walking tour of the site of Clonroad 
Castle and Ennis Friary (Abbey) will be conducted by Brian Ó Dálaigh. 
Brian will examine the layout of Clonroad manor house and castle in 
relation to Ennis Friary. The tour of the friary will highlight the ancillary 
buildings of the monastic complex; defensive structures that protected 
the friary, the houses of hospitality, the towers on the Fergus and the 
fishing weirs.  Meet outside the Friary at 2.00pm on Sunday 15th June 
and admission to site is Free. 

A Father's Day Prayer  
 
Let us praise those fathers who have striven to balance the de-
mands of work, marriage, and children with an honest awareness 
of both joy and sacrifice.  
Let us praise those fathers who, lacking a good model for a father, 
have worked to become a good father.  

Let us praise those fathers who by their own account were not 
always there for their children, but who continue to offer those 
children, now grown, their love and support.  
Let us pray for those fathers who have been wounded by the  
neglect and hostility of their children.  
Let us praise those fathers who, despite divorce, have remained in 
their children's lives.  
Let us praise those fathers whose children are adopted, and whose 
love and support has offered healing.  
Let us praise those fathers who, as stepfathers, freely choose the 
obligation of fatherhood and earned their step children's love and 
respect.  
Let us praise those fathers who have lost a child to death, and 
continue to hold the child in their heart.  
Let us praise those men who have no children, but cherish the 
next generation as if they were their own.  
Let us praise those men who have "fathered" us in their role as 
mentors and guides.  
Let us praise those men who are about to become fathers; may 
they openly delight in their children.  
And let us praise those fathers who have died, but live on in our 
memory and whose love continues to nurture us.  

                                                                                                                            
 
 
                             Kirk Loadman  


